
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 MURCHISON REGIONAL VERMIN COUNCIL 
TRANSITION  

 
The Shire of Cue advises that in accordance with Local Government 
(Regional Subsidiaries) Regulations 2017 part 2 r4.5 (a)(b). we are 
seeking submissions on the proposal by Murchison Regional Vermin 
Council (MRVC) to transition to a Regional Subsidiary. 
 
A copy of the MRVC Regional Subsidiary Business Plan is available 
on the Shire’s website at www.cue.wa.gov.au under Public 
Documents/Other Documents. Alternatively, a copy of the document 
is available at the Shire office, 73 Austin Street, Cue during normal 
office hours. 

Submissions are invited with respect to the proposal from MRVC to 
transition to a Regional Subsidiary. All written submissions should be 
forwarded to the Shire of Cue - PO Box 84 Cue, WA 6640 by 4.00pm 
on Monday 18 September 2023. 
 
Richard Towell  
Chief Executive Officer 
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